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Chair & Committee Members, 

 

I oppose this bill. 

 

This will cost taxpayers $$ by the way of energy grants.  It places a strain on 

landlords with very little benefit to the citizens of Oregon.  Housing is in critical short 

supply and this is completely unnecessary, especially in areas that do not get high 

temps in the summer.   One can take a cold shower, purchase a fan with a wet cloth 

on it or buy an individual room cooler.  Taxpayers do not need to solve all the 

problems and we're tired of you wanting more and more of our tax dollars for things 

that can be resolved in other ways.  We have a failing education system.  What are 

you doing to fix teaching our youth basic skills? 

 

Please do not pass this bill. 

 


